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Bob:I didn't realize you had been gone that long.  I hope it was a good vacation.  Thanks for the 

update.TomP.S.  My niece from Vermont just returned from an internship in London, during which she made a 

trip to Paris.  She showed us her photos over Christmas.  Of course, they were nothing like the legendary 

Skirot Collection!To:	Tom Samoluk/ARRBcc:	From:	Bob Skwirot/ARRBDate:	12/29/97 01:08:01 PMSubject: 

	Re: December Congressional LetterSorry that I was unable to respond to your request.  I have been out of the 

office since December 17.The December meeting was fairly uneventful.  The Board voted on 299 green CIA 

documents, the vast majority records from the CIA's sequestered collection.  They range through the second 

half of the collection and are concentrated in boxes 44, 45 & 46.  I believe that this batch brings us close to 

completion of the folders in the Sequestered collection which our staff had marked as priority one.  The 

records designated priority 2 through 4 will still need to be processed, though probably not in the immediate 

future.  These may account for possibly 30% or more of the entire hard copy Sequestered collection.  There 

were a few HSCA records (less than a dozen) most of these from the HSCA Sequestered Collection.  I believe 

that we will be getting only dribs and drabs from the HSCA from now on, as the bulk of these records have 

already been addressed.  Finally, the CIA team sent 26 Ford library documents to the Board- all green issue 

documents.  Most of these records are Rockefeller Commission related, though there are a couple from the 

Church Committee and the Warren Commission.Possibly the most interesting news from December was our 

meeting with John Pereira.  He is aware of the keen interest that Congress has in the completion of our work.  

He has assured us that CIA has taken steps, such as adding reviewers and indexers, that he hopes will alleviate 

our concerns about CIA's ability to complete the project.Again, I apologize for not getting back to you sooner.  

If you have any questions please contact me.Thanks.Happy Holidays.
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